
Friday, 13th January 2023 Year 5A—With Ms. Dimple 

Literacy 

This week, the children carried 

out a role play from the scenes 

of Macbeth, another play, 

written by the famous poet 

Shakespeare. Then they wrote a 

summary of the story to show 

more understanding. In gram-

mar, the children have looked 

into the form of subjunctive 

verb. How to recognise certain 

verbs and expressions, and how 

to give advice using this form.  

The children have also practiced 

writing contractions as it is appli-

cable in their future writing ac-

tivities.  

Math 

This week, the children have con-

tinued to practise plotting points 

and drawing polygons in two 

quadrants. They also had a quick 

revision on translation and 

worked on translating polygons 

in their new coordinates.  

The children have also done their 

Stage 10 Fab challenge which co-

vers multiplication and division.  

We have also drawn a conversion 

graph of imperial to metric units 

and use it to read off equivalent 

measures. 

Science 

In Science, the children have con-

tinued their learning about the 

properties and changes of materi-

als. This week, the children have 

planned and carried out an inves-

tigation using tin cans, plastic 

tumbler, card-based cup and glass 

jam jar to explore thermal insu-

lating properties. They have 

looked further into the scientific 

words used for this topic and 

have used it in their reports. They 

have recorded and presented 

their findings and have identified 

the best materials for keeping liq-

uids hot or ice cold. 

Important Notice  
 

 School Photo on January 16-17.  Please make sure to wear your blue uniform on the 16th.  
 Swimming next week Jan. 16 will be group 2: Hong, Jinghao, Sodawin, Kim Sorng, Jingsing, Lee 

Meng, Panjie, Kimheng Thong.  
 School bell rings @ 7:55 a.m. Please make sure your child is at school before or on time.  
 Homework deadlines are every Wednesday. Please be sure to check or sign your  
       children’s work so you are aware if they’re doing their homework.  

 


